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OVERVIEW OF CHANGES AS OF 10. 12. 2024
PRICE LIST INDIVIDUALS – NON-ENTREPRENEURS
UniCredit Bank Czech Republic and Slovakia, a.s.

Chapter/ Item or service name Original item name New item name Original price New price

1. Personal accounts

Domestic (standard, instant) 
outgoing payments and SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments made electronically 
(outgoing payments including 
standing orders and direct debits 
incl. SIPO payment)

Domestic standard outgoing 
payments and SEPA outgoing 
payments made electronically 
(outgoing payments including 
standing orders and direct debits 
incl. SIPO payment)

Domestic (standard, instant) 
outgoing payments and SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments made electronically 
(outgoing payments including 
standing orders and direct debits 
incl. SIPO payment)

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

2. Accounts

2.1 Accounts and deposits

Savings account PRIMA This product is being moved to Chapter 13. Products and Services No Longer Actively Offered

Services/transactions

Domestic payment operations – 
standard and instant payment 
made electronically or executed 
based on a standing order, direct 
debits incl. SIPO 

Domestic payment operations 
– standard payment made 
electronically or executed based 
on a standing order, direct debits 
incl. SIPO

Domestic payment operations – 
standard and instant payment 
made electronically or executed 
based on a standing order, direct 
debits incl. SIPO 

Savings account SAVE

domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments free of charge, 
standard domestic outgoing 
payments and SEPA outgoing 
payments rendered electroni- 
cally free of charge, for other 
items see Section 7

domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments free of charge, 
domestic (standard, instant) 
outgoing payments and SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments rendered electronically 
free of charge, for other items see 
Section 7

Emergency services

Blocking an account requested by 
the client CZK 100 Free of charge

Other services

Blocking an account requested by 
the client New item CZK 100

2.3 Transparent account

Domestic (standard, instant) 
outgoing payments and SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments made electronic

Domestic standard outgoing 
payments and SEPA outgoing 
payments made electronically 
(outgoing payments including 
standing orders and direct debits 
incl. SIPO payment)

Domestic (standard, instant) 
outgoing payments and SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments made electronic

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

6. Domestic payment operations

Outgoing payments (Electronically)

− �instant payment to another 
bank New item CZK 7

− instant payment within bank New item CZK 7
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7. Foreign payment operations

Incoming payments (Electronically)

SEPA instant payment from 
another bank New item CZK 7

SEPA payment within the bank New item CZK 7

Outgoing payments (Electronically)

SEPA instant payment to another 
bank New item CZK 7

SEPA instant payment within the 
bank New item CZK 7

13. Products and services no longer actively offered

13.1 Personal accounts

U konto, U konto TANDEM, U konto PREMIUM

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic standard payments and 
SEPA payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

13.2 Accounts 

Konto Partners Plus, Konto Partners, Konto MOZAIKA, Konto KOMPLET, Konto EXKLUSIVE

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments or SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically or through 
Telebanking (outgoing payments, 
incl. SIPO payments and direct 
debits)

Domestic standard payments or 
SEPA payments made 
electronically or through 
Telebanking (outgoing payments, 
incl. SIPO payments and direct 
debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Konto POHODA, Konto KOMFORT, Konto KOMFORT GLOBAL

Domestic outgoing (standard, 
instant) payments or SEPA 
(standard, instant) outgoing 
payments made electronically or 
through Telebanking

Domestic outgoing standard 
payments or SEPA outgoing 
payments made electronically or 
through Telebanking

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Cool konto PRO MLADÉ, EXPRESNÍ konto, AKTIVNÍ konto, PERFEKTNÍ konto

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits) 

Domestic standard payments and 
SEPA payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) 
payments and SEPA (standard, 
instant) payments made 
electronically (outgoing 
payments, incl. standing order 
SIPO payments and direct debits)

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments

Domestic and SEPA incoming 
payments

Domestic (standard, instant) and 
SEPA (standard, instant) incoming 
payments
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13.6 Accounts and deposits

5 outgoing domestic (standard, 
instant) payments and or SEPA 
(standard, domestic) outgoing 
payments made electronically

5 outgoing standard domestic or 
SEPA outgoing payments made 
electronically 

5 outgoing domestic (standard, 
instant) payments and or SEPA 
(standard, domestic) outgoing 
payments made electronically

13.7 Unique Savings

Emergency services

Blocking an account requested by 
the client CZK 100 free of charge

Other services

Blocking an account requested by 
the client New item CZK 100

13. 8. Spořicí účet PRIMA Chapter moved from chapter 2.1 Accounts and deposits


